
  

 
 

 

To:       All PCPs and IPAs 
From:     IEHP – Provider Relations      
Date:       June 7, 2024     
Subject:  Measles Outbreak Signage for Waiting/Exam Rooms Available for Download  
 
Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) has been notified of a Public Health Message shared by Dr. Sharon Wang, San 
Berardino County Department of Public Health Deputy Health Officer. 

The SB County DPH provided infographics that are readily available for download to be posted in in triage and 
clinic areas to spread awareness in your clinics. 
These signs are available at providerservices.iehp.org >> News & Updates >> Public Health Advisory or 
https://www.providerservices.iehp.org/en/news-and-updates/public-health-advisory.  
Recent concerns regarding the highly contagious viral infection are being raised due to the national resurgence of 
measles, particularly among returning travelers. Fortunately, this condition is preventable with up-to-date 
immunizations. 
If you have any questions, please contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, (866) 223-4347 or 
email ProviderServices@iehp.org 
All IEHP communications can be found at providerservices.iehp.org  > News & Updates > Notices 
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